Mayor Alice Ruby

Manager Tod Larson



Dillingham City Council
Chris Napoli
Bill Rodawalt
Vacant
Curt Armstrong
Andy Anderson
Gregg Marxmiller

MEMORANDUM

Date:

January 8, 2020

To:

Issac Pearson, P.E., Bristol Engineering Services Company, LLC

From:

Tod Larson, City Manager

Subject:

100% Nerka Plan Review

Mr. Pearson,

The City of Dillingham has reviewed the 100% design plan for the Nerka Subdivision and is not submitting any additional comments at this time. However, we do wish to be closely involved as this project moves forward to construction.

The City has conducted outreach with the community in the past in order to receive community feedback on this project. In the City of Dillingham Resolution 2016-02, the Dillingham City Council resolved "that Dillingham City Council concurs with the Dillingham Planning Commission's recommendation to allow BESC to complete the design for the improvements of Nerka Road to include the Teal Lane extension."

Thank you for your efforts on the Nerka Road project for our City. This project will add value to an area in town that certainly can use road improvements. You can contact me at (907) 842-5148 or at <a href="mailto:mail

Respectfully,

Tod Larson City Manager